
 

 

Ms. Emily & Ms. Yenly’s  

Pre-K 4 May 2023 Newsletter 

  
 

Literacy 
What a wonderful year we have had! Our students have worked so hard mastering the letters and 

sounds of the alphabet. Last month, we worked on SH, TH, and CH digraphs. For the remainder of the 

year, we will work on short vowel word families. These mostly consist of CVC (consonant – vowel – 

consonant) words. During our word family studies, we will work on rhyming words as well.  Please 

continue to practice ALL sight words at home! The May sight words are SAID, LOOK, ME, HE, and 

SHE.  

Math 
During the month of May, we will work on measuring with non-standard units of measure. We will use 

everyday objects, such as paper clips, pennies, cubes, and crayons, to measure the length of various objects. We 

will also introduce simple addition and subtraction sentences. We will focus on putting two groups of objects 

together and taking objects away. These concepts will use lots of hands-on practice in our pre-k 4 class! This 

month will also be a review of all learned concepts throughout the year, such as shapes, number writing, 

patterns, sorting, and using ten-frames. 

 

Science 
We have been learning all about the 4 seasons.  During our study, we will discuss the changes that take place, 

such as weather, trees, animals, and the activities people do during each season.  The kiddos will paint seasonal 

trees and create works of art related to our ever changing world.  We will also plant flowers in our school 

garden and witness caterpillars grow and change into beautiful butterflies! 

 

Important Dates 
May 10 – Pre-K 4 T-shirt order form and payment due to the office 

May 12 – Pre-K 4 “Muffins with Mom” Event 8:30-9:00am 

May 24 – Class program and graduation at 9:15am (End of the Year Party to follow) 

May 26 – Last day of school – 11:45am dismissal  


